
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:25:45 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:26 AM
Subject: FW:
 
 
 
From: Lynn Noonan [mailto:noonanlandc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 6:59 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject:
 
 

 Lynn Noonan
236 Dickie Rd.

Borden-Carleton, PE
Dear Mr MacEwan, 
 
  I am writing to you today to voice my formal opposition to the proposed gas bar
by  D.P. Murphy Inc. on Dickie Rd. I have lived my entire life in this town which
as you may have heard is quite small. We do get a significant bump in the
summer, but we need it to survive the lean winter months. I am very concerned
that adding another gas bar will be too much for this small area to support and
see no need for it. The three stations we have now provide all we need and they
care for and support our community like no corporation can.
  When I was a child our dairy barn burnt down, Ceretti's delivered food and
supplies on credit no questions asked. Later on when my father was doing snow
removal to supplement the farm Howatt's Shell provided fuel on credit so he
could continue without having to stop to fuel up his other driver. When my family
was struggling due to one of us being off work I was able to charge groceries to
get us through a tight time. I know that every member of this community has
received a helping hand at one time or another. We can not risk losing something
so precious, our town would be lost without them.
  In addition to that, the increase in traffic on what is a residential road will
make what is already a precarious situation for our children due to speeding even
worse. Already there has been a near fatality and too many close calls to count.
Please be considerate of the potential downfalls to our town. 
                          Sincere Thanks, Lynn
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